
 

 

 

 

3rd September 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Jai Hind! 

In accordance with the Government directives issued due 

to the heavy rains and flood-like conditions in Punjab, you 

are hereby informed that Mayor Galaxy shall remain 

operational in the online mode on 4th and 5th September 

2025. 

The Zoom link for the online classes will be shared soon. 

We request your kind cooperation in ensuring the 

attendance of students in their respective online classes. 

Warm regards, 

Mayor World School 

 

 


